Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru Y Pwyllgor Cyllid

National Assembly for Wales Finance Committee

Kevin O'Leary
Interim Chief Executive
Finance Wales
1 Capital Quarter
Tyndall Street
Cardiff CF10 4BZ

4 June 2015

Dear Mr O'Leary

Finance Wales

As you may be aware on 13 May 2015 the Finance Committee held a follow up session with Professor Dylan Jones-Evans, Chair of Development Bank for Wales Task and Finish Group and Robert Lloyd Griffiths, Chair of Business Wales Strategic Board. This evidence session followed the publication of our report on <u>Finance Wales</u> in May 2014 and the <u>feasibility study into the creation of a development bank for Wales</u>.

The Committee was interested in the evidence presented by Professor Jones – Evans and Mr Lloyd Griffiths at our session. The Committee would like to request that you review the <u>transcript</u> of the session, or alternatively it is available to view on <u>Senedd TV</u>. We would be interested to hear any comments you may have on the evidence presented and we would be grateful if you could write to us at your earliest convenience.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk to the Finance Committee, Bethan Davies 0300 200 6372.

Yours sincerely

Jocelyn Davies

Chair

